
Wildlife  Commission
considering  bear  hunting  in
Nevada
Nevada Wildlife commissioners will review public input about
reintroducing black bear hunting at the Sept. 24-25 board
meeting in Las Vegas and then again during Dec. 3-4 board
meeting in Reno.

Check the Wildlife Commission meeting times at the Nevada
Department  of  Wildlife  website  under  the  “commissions  and
boards” tab.
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